THE COUNCIL
.OF
THE CITY OF NEW YORK
CITY HALL
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

September 24, 2012

Hon. Michael R. Bloomberg, Mayor
The City of New York

City Hall

New York, New York 10007

Dear Mayor Bloomberg:

On September 21, 2012, we received two bills from your office. Since these bills
were returned unsigned, please be advised that these bills have been numbered as
follows:

Int. No. 834-A is now Local Law 42 of 2012;
Int. No. 918 is now Local Law 43 of 2012.

Thank you.

Very truly yours,

Vincent Bonavita
Deputy Director,
Legislative Document Unit

CC: Hon. Christine C. Quinn, Speaker
Hon. Michael M. McSweeney, Clerk of the Councﬂ City Clerk
Patrick Wehle, Director, Mayor’s Office of Legislative Affairs



